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Rosie Neate

Dear Inquiry and Advisory Committee members,     I am writing in response to the 
EES conducted by Kalbar for the Fingerboards Mineral Sands Mine Project. I have 
friends who live in the area and know how much this will affect them and how 
distressing this is. I care about the environment and this is of great concern to me. 
Below are the reasons I do not believe the Fingerboards Mineral Sands Mine Project 
should go ahead at Glenaladale, East Gippsland:  • Destruction of land and country   
• The effect on the environment and wildlife and the Mitchell River   • Contribution 
to climate change   • The significance of the land and cultural importance to 
Indigenous people   Thank you for the opportunity to make this submission.   Yours 
sincerely,  Rosie Neate
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